-----Original Message-----
From: John Clarke [mailto:johndanielclarke@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, 23 September 2013 4:54 PM
To: Forest Info
Subject: RFA Report submission

Greetings Project Officer,

The WA Division of the Institute of Foresters of Australia (IFA) wishes to commend you and your colleagues for a very comprehensive report on progress with implementation of the RFA for the south west region of WA.

In this brief submission, the IFA would like to restate its support for the RFA as originally agreed between the State and Commonwealth.

The IFA notes the many milestones achieved but is disappointed that development of the timber industry, and associated local employment, has not progressed as envisaged. 

Regards

John Clarke

Chair, WA Division of IFA

2 Crosby St FLOREAT WA 6230

0418 482 038

